
A Preschool Guide 
for Parents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent-Teacher Association 

The PTA provides tremendous support to 
our schools through fundraising and many 
volunteer activities.  Monthly meetings 
are held throughout the school year.  PTA 
contact information and membership 
forms are available at the Lineham School 
front office.  
 
 

Lineham School 
Early Learning Center 

 

859 Nooseneck Hill Road 
West Greenwich, RI  02817 

 

Tel: (401) 397-3771 
Fax: (401) 392-0101 

www.ewgrsd.org/lineham 
Office Hours: 8:15 am - 3:15 pm 

Exeter-West Greenwich 
Regional School District 

Lineham School 
Early Learning Center 

 

Mission Statement 
 

Our mission is to provide an engaging educa-
tional experience for young children, ensur-
ing a strong academic, social and emotional 
foundation. 
 

Our goal is to encourage each child’s confi-
dence and enthusiasm for lifelong learning.  
  

We value vital partnerships with families and 
the community.  
 

We celebrate children and this precious 
time called childhood. 

Robin Corsi 
Director of Preschool 

robin_corsi@ewg.k12.ri.us 
 

Carrie Anne Hokeness, RN, MSN  
carrieanne_hokeness@ewg.k12.ri.us 

Tel: (401) 295-8802 
Fax: (401) 295-4157 

Administration Contacts 
 

Sarah Dentz 
Director of Special Education 

(401) 397-7420 
 

James Erinakes II  Robert Ross 
Superintendent  Dir. of Admin. 
 

Marie Ahern          Patricia  Ruizzo 
Dir. of Curriculum         District Treasurer 
 

(401) 397-5125 
 

Steve Bailey 
Dir. Of Maintenance & Custodians 

(401) 397-3587 

How can I communicate with 
staff at Lineham? 

Call the office at (401) 397-3771,  

or email staff at:  

first name_lastname@ewg.k12.ri.us 



Preschool Curriculum 

Child Outreach Screenings 

     Lineham School has adopted the Fo-
cus on Pre-K Curriculum, designed by the 
Boston Public Schools. 

 

“Focus on Pre-K is a Boston Public 
Schools’ nationally acclaimed curriculum 
for three and four-year olds. The inte-
grated curriculum follows a scope and 
sequence of skill and conceptual develop-
ment across content areas.” 

This curriculum is child-centered, play-
based and aimed at fostering learning 
through a child’s natural curiosity.  The 
program includes a comprehensive ap-
proach to literacy and a strong founda-
tion of inquiry-based learning.  It en-
courages students to engage with the 
world around them.  This is aligned with 
the RI Early Learning Standards and is 
aimed at enriching the development of 
the whole child in preparation for life-
long learning.  

 

Assessment 
We consider parents our partners in a 
child’s educational journey. You will be 
engaged in discussions about your child’s 
learning through report cards, progress 
reports, parent surveys and parent-
teacher conferences.  In between those 
specific checkpoints, your child’s teach-
er will maintain informal contact with you 
in whatever manner best supports you 
and your child (email, phone, etc.). Your 
child’s success is deeply connected to 
this rich interaction.  We want to cele-
brate the successes along with you. 

 

 

     Lineham School Early Learning Cen-
ter is an integrated program, serving 
children of all abilities.  The preschool 
is available to children 3 as of Sept.1 - 
5 years old who are residents of Exeter 
and West Greenwich.  Selection for en-
rollment occurs in April for the subse-
quent year.   

    Any applications not selected will be 
placed on a waiting list according to 
date that application is received. All 
children must be screened by Child 
Outreach as part of the application pro-
cess. 

School and Enrollment 
Information  

Tuition Information  

     Community peer models will be 
charged a monthly tuition.  Tuition pay-
ments will be $225.00 for the 2021—
2022 school year. 

Adjustments can be made based on in-
come 

Preschool Schedule 

     

 Lineham School offers half day pro-
grams with morning and afternoon ses-
sions.  All students attend preschool 
Monday through Thursday.   

      

     Child Outreach Screening is a service 
sponsored by the Rhode Island Depart-
ment of Education and offered through 
our school district. 

     These screenings help to identify 

 areas of developmental delay or differ-
ence that may interfere with learning.  
Children  ages 3, 4, and 5 should be 
screened, please call Lineham School at 
397-3771 to set up an appointment for a 
free developmental screening. 

Delays or Early Dismissal 
from School 

     Check local TV stations 6, 10, and 12, 
or their websites.  You may also check 
the local radio stations WPRO, WHJJ, 
or  WKFD.   

     The best way is to sign up for notifi-
cations from the television and radio 
stations through the Rhode Island 
Alert Messaging System at any of their 
websites under “Closings and Delays”. 

It will also be announced on the EW-
GRSD.org website! 


